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August 2, 2023 
 
 

Dear Steve McDaniel: 

Minnesota Building Permit Technicians Association (MBPTA) has received your request to 
support your candidacy for election to 2023 ICC Board of Directors. 
Per our current policy, the MBPTA Board wish to politely decline. 
 
In an effort to benefit the MBPTA members, we have historically found that supporting the 
candidates our ICC Region III Board members support for ICC’s Board of Director seats, has had 
the largest impact for us. 
 
We thank you for your commitment to the industry, continued support for Building Permit 
Technicians, and sincerely wish you the best in your campaign endeavor. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
Pam Christensen 
President - MBPTA 
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